
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be found 

on the school website 
where there is a link to 

the latest advice from the 
government.  

www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

and  
 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do  

What have you been up to? 

“I have been enjoying the sunshine, 
garden and reading good books”      
Mrs Butler 

“Over half-term I’ve been gardening 
and playing with Harry.  Harry’s new 
favourite thing to say is, ‘dig dig 
dig.’” Mr Johnston 

“Over half-term I have been taking 
advantage of the marvellous weather 
by sunbathing. I am over the moon 
that football will return on 17th June. 
Especially as I don’t really like 
sunbathing.” Mr Stack 

 

Here are some useful websites for 
you to use at home: 

The Body Coach 

National Geographic Kids  

Twinkl 

Times Tables Rockstars 

Cosmic Yoga 

The Oak National Academy 
(online lessons) 

What is Classroom Secrets Kids? 
(lots of activities) 

Woodthorne News 

Year 5 

Monday 1st June 2020 

Hello everyone. We hope you’re doing well and we hope that you’ve been enjoying the sunshine 
where you can.  You’ve been away from school for a long time and it’s been a long time since we’ve 
seen each other  but we’ve really enjoyed hearing from you on emails, the Y5 Blog on Purple Mash 
and our phone calls to you at home.   We know it’s a long time and we know it’s been difficult at 

points, but we are very proud of how well you and your families are coping at home and the 
number of inventive and creative things that you’ve been up to.  It may still be a few weeks before 
some of you get to see us again, but stick with it, stay in touch and keep yourselves nice and busy 
at home.  Did you know that we will be saying Happy 60th Birthday to Woodthorne this year? 

Stay safe and we will see you soon. 

Home Learning 

We’re always here to help so if you have any questions regarding anything please email us at: 
wt.y5homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk and we’ll get back to you.  

We would like to know how you are getting on with your home learning activities. Please can you send in photos 
of some of the activities you have completed, so we can celebrate your successes. 

You can find the home learning activities here 

And the School news here 

Excellent Home Learning 

Evyn’s excellent TTRS score 
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